
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 11, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 IT’S DAY 11 OF BIRTHDAY MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU? 

AND FOR THOSE OF US WHO ARE OLD ENOUGH TO REMEMBER, IT IS THE 21ST 

ANNIVERSARY OF THE SEPTEMBER 11 ATTACKS, KNOWN AS 9/11.  

HOW DID WRVM HELP YOU COPE WITH THESE TRAGIC EVENTS? WE’D LOVE TO HEAR 

YOUR COMMENTS WHEN YOU WRITE FOR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH. 

I’M ENJOYING THE LETTERS WE’VE ALREADY RECEIVED. INCLUDING THIS ONE FROM  

[SUE – RHINELANDER] DEAR FOLKS AT WRVM. HAPPY LETTER MONTH AND A BIG THANK YOU 

FOR BEING THERE AND STAYING TRUE TO THE TRUTH AND BRINGING US A VARIETY OF 

MUSIC AND TEACHING AND NEWS. THANKS FOR THE WEATHER, THE COMPANY, THE 

ENCOURAGEMENT AND SOMETIMES LAUGHTER AND A SMILE. I ENJOY LISTENING TO HAVE, 

FAMILY LIFE TODAY, RECORDS BY REQUEST (OR WHATEVER IS NOW) PSALM 95 WITH THE 

NATIONAL CHRISTIAN CHOIR, ODYSSEY, LAMPLIGHTER AND SAILOR SAM. (HE’S BEEN A 

FAVORITE FOR OVER 65 YEARS.) I AM THANKFUL FOR OLD AND NEW MUSIC AND YOUR GREAT 

ANNOUNCERS. BLESSINGS ON YOU ALL! 

HERE’S AN INTERESTING FACT ABOUT SAILOR SAM. HIS REAL NAME WAS CHARLES, OR 

CHUCK, CHRISTENSEN. HE WAS MY BROADCASTING INSTRUCTOR AT MOODY BIBLE 

INSTITUTE BACK IN THE EARLY 70’S. WHEN MY WIFE AND I ATTENDED OUR 

GRADUATION CLASSES 40TH ANNIVERSARY BACK IN 2015, HE WAS THERE.  

MEMORIES. SOME GOOD, SOME BAD. BUT THEY IMPACT WHO WE ARE. I’D LOVE TO HEAR 

SOME OF YOUR MEMORIES ABOUT LISTENING TO WRVM DURING OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER 

MONTH. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


